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Mr, N. iI, Southerland 
911 Vernon Drive 
Jacksonville, North Carolina 28548 

Dear ?Q. SOUth~rlZil2d: 

Thank you for participating in the initial meeting of the Flaxins 
Corps BasEI, Camp tejeune Technical Review Committee, I am Sure YOU 
will agree the input provided by all the members at this meeting 
will assist in our efforts to clsan up the environment. 

I have enclosed a brief summary of t?~is first TRC meeting for your 
review. A 64 page verbatim transcript was developed and is 
retained for the Administrative Record. Copies are available upon 
requsst, Foilowing the TRC meeting, we began working with the 
Atlantic: Division, Naval Facilities Engineering Command and 4h:z 
contractor, Hunter-ESG, Inc. of Gainsville, Florida, on continued 
P+=FoTtS --a in the Madnot Point Industrial Area. A contract xith Hun- 
tcr-ESE, Inc. is anticipated in the Decombez-January time frame. 
%ithin 36 days after contract award, a Work Plan wiil be ready for 
presentation to the TRC. I will notify you at least 38 days in 
advance of the next meeting, ubich will probably be in the January- 
F~SYU~~Y, 1983, time f~tlme~ and :s i l i  kae~ >~OU posted on the most 
current status of our IRP. 

Knterim measures to deal with any immediate health rink in the Had- 
nut Point Industrial Area have been or are being implemented. 
These measures include continual assessment of active Water supply 
WE3llS p continued groundwater monitoring, cessation of continuing 
sources of contamination, anbicant air monitoring, and underground 
work space monitoring. Specific tasking has been made to the 
appropriate Marine Corps Base agencies and they are implementing 
the measures. A full ?Z~pO~t of th?SG interim measures will be made 
at OUK next TRC meeting. 

If you have any questions, please contact either myself, Hr. Bob 
Ai2xandcr, or Hrs. Sue Jaman at (9x9) 151-3CJ34 or 3535 or 2323, 

Sincerely, 


